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1/31/2023 
 
Dear Friend, 

 
 Please allow me to share with you an important opportunity to invest into the future of Jackson 
County.  Knox Classical Academy offers an old style of education to families of the Rogue Valley.  Our 
students study theology, Latin, formal logic, rhetoric, and the Great Books.  We teach tradition, virtue, 
and a Christian world view. 
 
 There are many challenges facing families and businesses in our county today.  If you are a 
business owner, you are on the front lines facing those challenges, and we owe you deep respect.  At 
Knox, we hold the perspective that strong families are foundational to a flourishing Republic.  As a 
school we assist parents in raising strong and healthy children, who can readily engage the world that will 
be left to them.  We are committed to the Rogue Valley, and we want to see her prosper.  We are also on 
the front lines.  The following are a couple of quotes from moms who have enrolled their students just 
this last year: 
 
 “This school has been the best thing we could have done for our kids…”  
 

“ Prior to us finding Knox I spent many nights lying awake praying and asking God to lead us to a school 
where our kids would be taught not only their foundational reading, writing, arithmetic skills but also morals, values, 
responsibility, Gods word and by teachers that held the same vision for our kids as we do. We truly believed that we 
would have to leave the state in order to find that school so for us to find Knox was a blessing beyond measure.” 

   
Donations to Knox make this possible, and we are again asking for help.  Please consider 

sponsoring our 2023 Spring Banquet.  This event will take place on Saturday, May 13th, at 4Gs and will 
include raffles and a silent auction.  Financial sponsorships and donations in kind are needed.  Every 
donation will earn honorable mention at the event.   
 

If you cannot donate, please consider attending the event or perhaps allowing us to promote our 
school at your business.  We would love to hang up a flyer or leave you with brochures as we seek to 
expand our influence. 
 

Please feel free to call us with any questions you may have.  Make checks payable to Knox 
Classical Academy.  We are a 501c3 organization so all donations are tax deductible.  Thank you so much 
for your time and consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Ben McReynolds, Administrator, 
 
And the Knox Fundraising Committee 
   

 
P.O. Box 4767 

Medford, OR 97501 
www.knoxmedford.com 

541-531-9949 


